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City Parks Department  

Names New Aquatics Supervisor  

And Assistant Parks Director 

 

Next spring, city swimming pool regulars can expect to be greeted by a friendly new 

face. Effective October 17, new city employee Krystal Paige Lomenick will become 

responsible for the management of Sapulpa’s Water Recreational facilities. She will also 

become the Assistant Director of the Parks and Recreation Department. 

 

The new employee earned her BS degree in Recreation Management from the University 

of Central Oklahoma (Edmond) and has experience in a variety of health and recreational 

arenas, including home health, child services, hospital and YMCA activities. 

 

“We are very pleased by the addition of Krystal to the Sapulpa’s Park Department” said 

John Waytula, city Parks Director. “She brings not only recreation experience, but a 

variety of administrative management tools, too.  Her roles in areas of human sensitivity 

we see as being very valuable in serving our Sapulpa community.” 

 

 

Most of the public may not find the opportunity to meet 

Lomenick until the water facilities open next year. 

Nevertheless, she will become immediately occupied in 

wrapping up this year’s equipment and business and begin 

making preparations for next year’s summer swim season 

activities, advised Waytula. 

 

“She will also further become highly involved in the 

management arena of the Parks Department, including 

marketing, promotions, research and development, and 

grant writing,” said Waytula. 


